
Recognized for his 38 years of service as the PIAA 
District V Football Rules Interpreter and 30 years as 

the PIAA District V Softball Rules Interpreter 
 

Gary Singel 
 

 
 
 

 

A retiring Gary Singel was recognized by the PIAA and the District 
V Committee at the District V Principals’ & Athletic Directors’ In-
Service held on August 8, 2018. The meeting was held at Slick’s 
Ivy Stone Restaurant in Osterberg.  
 
(L-R) Patrick Gephart, PIAA Associate Executive Director and also 
the Director in charge of Officials, Gary Singel, retired Soccer, 
Baseball, Softball and Football PIAA Official and also a State 
Championship Official in Football and Softball 


